
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Mitchell for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 21 March 2024 

  Please could the Convener confirm that: 

Question (1) the information provided in response to Question 11 on 14th 

December 2023 is accurate. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many metres of single-yellow lines have been removed 

within CPZ 5A to accommodate bin hubs. 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many metres of double-yellow lines have been 

removed with CPZ 5A to accommodate bin hubs. 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 
 


